Recognizing Taylor Park

Taylor Park, one of the Township’s prime assets
which has been relatively unappreciated for too many
years, may come into its proper status if some of the
recommendations made by Kendree and Shepherd, the
Plagning Board’s planning consultants, are adopted in
the future.

According to the consultants, “New community fa-
cilities that serve the entire Township should be located
in Millburn Center. They should be grouped around
Taylor Park, which should be the focus of the com-
munity — —the Millburn equivalent of the New Eng-

land ‘common’ or ‘green’.” We heartily concur in that
statement. ‘

Obviously such a development cannot take place
overnight and perhaps it may never take place at all, but
certainly the idea is exciting and well worthy of serious
study and consideration by Township authorities and
others interested in improving Millburn’s image.

Details of the consultant’s recommendations on this
and other facets of the Township’s development and im- |
provement will be discussed in detail at a public meet-
ing at Millburn High School next Wednesday at 8 p.m.
Residents and business people from all sections of the
(T ow:;s:hip=_shgglcltubc interested in attending.




